Calling All

Shooting Enthusiasts

John Hunt and Bitsy Kelley
would like to introduce a new
team sport for OCC members to
join:

The Outrigger Canoe Club
Shooting Team. Shooting is a fun,
outdoors sport that can be enjoyed
year round and by anyone over the
age of 10 years. Currently there
are many OCC members who
already shoot on their own and
now all members have a chance to
join in on the fun!

The team goals are:

¢ Proficiency in the sport of shoot-
ing

* Education

e Team Camaraderie

® Proper representation of the
Outrigger Canoe Club to the
general public

° Fun memorable experiences with
Club and family members.

Team activities would include:

¢ Shooting, Skeet, Trap, Sporting
Clays, Indoor, Target (rifle and
pistol, Archery.

¢ Shooting Competitions,
Monthly Club Shoots, Oahu,
State and National
Competitions.

* Education, Shooting
Techniques, Gun Safety, Types
and Care of
Equipment/Weapons, Hunters
Education Courses,
Environmental Concerns,
Conservation Issues

If you are interested in join-
ing this fun and exciting team,
please contact cither John Hunt,

847-1960 or Bitsy Kelley, 734-

2575 and sign up before December

1, 1998,



